
Crooked Creek Lake Earth Day 2022
Crooked Creek Lake will hold its second annual Earth Day 
Event in April 2022. The day will be dedicated to planting tree 
saplings throughout the project. Over the last few years, the 
staff at Crooked Creek have been removing and managing 
invasive species. The areas are cleared of the invasive species 
and then replaced by native species. Future planning and 
management is required for the success of the event. Without 
the assistance from our partners, volunteers, and fellow 
employees this initiative would not be possible.

Crooked Creek began working with the Corps Foundation in 
2020 for the initial Earth Day Event. The Corps Foundation 
accepted the donation of tree saplings from West Penn 
Power. Without this partnership, this annual event wouldn’t 
have taken place. West Penn Power is leading an initiative to 
help return native species to the areas in which they work by
targeting their right of ways and neighboring public lands. 

We’d like to extend a huge thank you and appreciation for the 
support and partnerships. We hope to continue working 
together in the future and establishing multiple programs 
between these agencies. 

Happy Earth Day to all and a special thanks to others who are 
supporting this annual event worldwide!
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